
Tech Tip Tuesday                        
                                         (say that really fast 5 times!)                                 
 

                                         Michael Shiveley,  
                                               Technical Support Manager 

TTT: EcoNet Smart Thermostat 

Compatibility w/Rheem 

Here’s a reminder for everyone that 
sells, installs, and services higher 
end Rheem systems. Below are the 
Air systems the are compatible with 
the EcoNet Smart Thermostat. Keep 
in mind that when you install an 
EcoNet Smart Thermostat you can 
take advantage of all the features 
available in the Rheem equipment. 
If not, you loose some of the        
efficiency or other options that          
improve  comfort and performance. 
Plus, it makes life easier when you 
can use the thermostat to gather a 
lot of your information. So, don’t 
forget about or dismiss the EcoNet 
Smart Thermostat; it brings          
everything together. 

Heating & Cooling 

Types 
Gas Fur-

naces 
Air Han-

dlers 
Air Condi-

tioners 
Heat 

Pumps 

Model 

R802V RHMV RA20 RP20 

R96V RH2T7 RA176 RP17 

R97V    

R98V    

Counter 
Days 

Call Michael at: 719-573-2590                                   
Michael.Shiveley@comfortairdistributing.com 

Presented by Shaun and Dennis Pinnacle Sales. 

Vacuum Pump Counter Days    

Colorado Springs May 27th       
8-11 am 

Denver June 2   8-11 am 

Bring in your vacuum pumps  - any 
make - for a FREE inspection and 

performance test.  

All makes of pumps tested and oil 

changed if necessary.   
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https://www.rheem.com/product/r802v-downflow-r802va075317zxa/
https://www.rheem.com/product/rhmv-rhmv2421meacja/
https://www.rheem.com/group/rheem-air-conditioners-prestige-series-variable-speed-ra20/
https://www.rheem.com/group/rheem-heat-pumps-prestige-series-variable-speed-rp20/
https://www.rheem.com/product/r96v-rfqa-r96va0602317msa/
https://www.rheem.com/product/rh2t-econet-enabled-rh2t2421meacja/
https://www.rheem.com/product/ra17-econet-enabled-ra1748aj2cb/
https://www.rheem.com/product/rp17-econet-enabled-rp1724ajvca/
https://www.rheem.com/product/r97v-econet-enabled-r97va070m317usa/
https://www.rheem.com/group/Rheem-gas-furnaces-rheem-prestige-series-modulation-r98v-upflow-gas-furnace/

